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May 
 
16 – Reception for Miss Bihr 
17 – Out of Uniform w/2 Liter  
        Donation 
18 – Kindergarten Screening 
24 – Relay for Life 
24 – 8th Grade Graduation 
25 – Kindergarten Celebration 
26 – End of 4th Qtr.  - 2:30  
        Early Release  

Sunday’s Gospel 
JN 20:19-23 

 
 “Peace be with you.” 
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A MESSAGE FROM MRS. MEYMANN 
 

This morning we honored Mary, loving Mother of Christ, 
immediately after our School Mass.  The parish statue of Mary is 
surrounded by many floral offerings from our students and was 
presented a crown by 8th graders, Griffin Rogers and Isabella 
Watson.  We look to Mary as a perfect example of demonstrated 
love, obedience, and service to God, as well as an inspiration to 
parents everywhere. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please mark August 15 on your calendars for our back to 
school meetings and Meet and Greet.  Details will be included in 
the summer mailings, however there will be time to visit 
classrooms, purchase spirit wear or register for before and after 
school Childcare, as well as listen to teacher/curriculum 
presentations at grades K and 1 and 6-8.   

 

 

Found – A pair of prescription glasses were found in the 
Computer Room this week.  If your child is missing their glasses, 
please contact the school office. 
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Friday Folder Flyers 

 
• Relay for Life Information 
• Cross Country - 5-7 Grades 

 

Reminders 

• Southwest Bus 
Transportation forms need to 
be returned if you have a 
child that will be riding the 
bus. 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 

For:   Miss Shirley Bihr 
Date:    Monday, May 16   
Time:  4:00 – 5:00 
Where:  Cafeteria 

All are Welcome!! 
 
Shirley Bihr will be retiring from St. John the Baptist School 
after 40 years of service and dedication.  We would like to 
honor her with cards of appreciation and memories from 
former students and families. Cards may be dropped off at the 
school office or sent to the school addressed to Miss Bihr 
by May 12th.  If you have any questions please contact Christy 
Bingle (bingle_c@sjbharrison.org) or Mary Steelman 
(steelman_m@sjbharrison.org). Thank you for thanking Miss 
Bihr for all she has done for St. John the Baptist School! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. John the Baptist Harrison  
Vacation Bible School 

"Bible Buddies"  
June 13-16, Monday-Thursday 9-12 

Registration packets will be sent home soon! 
 

 

Out of Uniform Day 

 
 
Students can be out of uniform on 
Tuesday, May 17, if they bring in a 2-
liter of a Mountain Dew product or $1 
donation for the St. John's Festival. All 
2-liters and money will go toward 
stocking the Pop Bottle Ring Toss 
booth. 

mailto:bingle_c@sjbharrison.org
mailto:steelman_m@sjbharrison.org
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Relay for Life 
Relay for Life information packets are coming home 
today in the family envelopes.  Please take time to 
read these over, talk about how cancer has affected 
your family and help us finish the fight.  Any 
questions or offers of help can be directed to Mrs. 
Ziegler 

Yearbook Pictures 
 

If you have any pictures for the yearbook, please 
email them to stjbyearbook@gmail.com with a brief 
description or title of what the pictures are of.  Group 
pictures are awesome but individuals are fine, also. 
Needed are sports pictures, First Communion, 
Confirmation, scouts, parish activities, field trips, 
etc.  

Goodwill Games 
 

Thank You, Thank You, and Thank You to 
all the volunteers who spent the morning with 
us on Wednesday at our annual Goodwill 
Games.  We were blessed with no rain, good 
students and a wonderful group of teachers who 
helped make the day a success.  Special thanks 
to our 7th and 8th grade students who were our 
game leaders and did a terrific job!  We are 
grateful for everyone pitching in and making 
the day FUN and filled with goodwill. 

 

 

Registration for the St. John’s Jr. 
High Cross Country Team and 
Summer Trail Running Program 
 
St. John’s Cross Country registration is open for 
all soon-to-be 6th, 7th and 8th graders.  Practices 
begin late July and meets are from late August 
to early October.  Summer trail running will 
begin late June and continue to late July.  For 
more information or to sign-up for either 
program, please contact Mike Anneken at 
manneken@fuse.net or 812-637-9663 (h)    
513-910-4659 (c). 
 

BOOKS NEEDED 
 

There will be a new booth at the Festival this year 
serving coffee and selling used books.  If you’d like 
to donate gently-used books, please bring them to the 
school office and we can pick them up from 
there.  Any genre is fine, whatever you think 
someone might be interested in purchasing at the 
festival.   

 
If you have any questions, please send an email 
to stjbfestival@gmail.com. 
 

Box Tops, Coke Caps & Campbell Labels 
 
Next week will be the final turn in for Coke Caps, 
Box Tops and Campbells for this school year.  There 
will not be a war it’s just an end of the year clean 
out.  

Attention Parents of Students in 
Grades 4-6 

 
As we did last year, we planned to have a one 
hour evening discussion for interested parents 
and students with a Catholic doctor about 
changes which take place in young people at 
this age.  Regretfully, because of scheduling 
difficulties, this has been delayed until the new 
school year in September.  Please see Mrs. 
Gemperline with any questions. 

mailto:stjbyearbook@gmail.com
mailto:manneken@fuse.net
mailto:stjbfestival@gmail.com
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McAuley Golf Invitational 
 
The annual McAuley Golf Invitational to 
raise money for McAuley High School 
athletics will be held on Friday, June 3, 
2016.  The outing will be held at Fairfield 
Golf Course on John Gray Road.  
Registration begins at 11 a.m.; lunch begins 
at 11:30 a.m.; the shotgun start is at 12:30 
p.m.; and dinner and awards begin at 6 p.m.  
Prizes will be awarded for: low gross 
women’s foursome; low gross men’s 
foursome; low gross mixed foursome; 
longest drive, longest putt, and closest to 
the pin.  The cost is $125 per golfer and 
sponsorships ranging from $250-$2,500 are 
available. 
 
Complete details and online registration is 
available at www.mcauleyhs.net/golf2016.  
For more information, please contact 
McAuley Athletic Director Caryl Schawe at 
schawec@live.mcauleyhs.net or 
513.681.1800 x 1152.   
  

2016 Fall Soccer Players and Team Breakdown 
  
Little Jags Soccer (Pre K - K Grades) 

•  32 Players Registered - Registration Remains Open Online 
  
Jaguars Soccer (1st thru 8th Grades) 

• 151 Players Registered - Registration open via email only at stjbsoccer@gmail.com 
  
100 Girls Registered (8 or 9 Teams) 

• Girls Passers 7v7 - 28 Players - Will have 3 teams 
• Girls Wings 9v9 - 31 Players - Will have 2 teams today, but if we get 2 more players, then we will 

have 3 teams with 2 subs on each team 
• Girls Strikers 11v11 - 25 Players - Will have 2 teams, need 5 more players to get 4 subs on each team 
• Girls Kickers 11v11 - 16 Players - Will have 1 team 

  
51 Boys Registered (3 - 5 Teams) 

• Boys Passers 7v7 - 23 Players - Will have 2 teams today, but if we get 4 more players, then we will 
have 3 teams with 2 subs on each team 

• Boys Wings 9v9 - 13 Players - Will have 1 team 
• Boys Strikers 11v11 - 08 Players - Hope to have 1 team, but need at least 3 more players for a full 

team...ideally need 4-8 more players...might look into pulling some up to play with 7th/8th grade 
team if needed/wanted 

• Boys Kickers 11v11 - 07 Players - Hope to have 1 team, but need at least 4 more players for a full 
team...ideally need 6-10 more players...might pull some 6th graders up to play with 7th/8th grade 
team if needed/wanted 

If you have any questions, then please email Mike Lipp at stjbsoccer@gmail.com 
 

mailto:stjbsoccer@gmail.com
mailto:stjbsoccer@gmail.com


PLEASE RETURN THE BOTTOM OF THIS FORM AND PAYMENT TO THE ADDRESS BELOW: 

East Central High School  

Attn: EC Volleyball 

1 Trojan Place 

St. Leon, IN 47012 

Camper’s Name: ________________________________ Incoming Grade in 2016-2017 school yr (circle):  3   4   5 

Parent/Guardian: ________________________________ Phone Number:  ___________________  

Email: ______________________________ Emergency Contact & Phone:  ______________________________ 

Please list any food allergies below: _____________________________________________________________ 

T-Shirt Size:     Youth:   S     M       L    Adult:    S     M       L       XL 
I wish to enroll my child in the East Central Volleyball Camp.  I understand that neither the school, directors, or staff members will assume responsibility for 

accidents (medical, dental, or other), incurred as the results of injury sustained during, or as a result of any course of instruction given to the applicant by the 

camp staff.   

I authorize the EC Volleyball staff to use my child’s photo on the school website and other promotional items pertaining to EC Volleyball (circle) :    YES NO 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:  ____________________________________  Date: ____________________ 

LATE REGISTRATIONS ARE ACCPETED BUT REGISTRATIONS TURNED IN AFTER MAY 25th ARE NOT GUARANTEED A T-SHIRT! 

PLEASE DIRECT ALL QUESTIONS TO COACH LAKER AT CASSIE.LAKER@GMAIL.COM 

 
MAKE CHECKS 

PAYABLE TO: 
ECHS ATHLETICS 

TR JAN V LLEYBALL 
PRESENTS… 

 

2016 SUMMER YOUTH CLINIC FOR 
Incoming 3rd, 4th & 5th Graders 

(for the 2016-2017 school year) 
WHEN: Saturday, June 11, 2016 

WHERE: ECHS Auxiliary Gym 
TIME: 10am-4pm 

COST: $40 per person (lunch & t-shirt included) 
DUE: MAY 25, 2016 

WHAT YOU GET FOR YOUR MONEY: 
We will be focusing on the fundamentals of volleyball. You will receive fundamental training from the ECHS coaching staff 

and current players. You will learn different skills and techniques, including, but not limited to: serving, passing, setting, and 
hitting. Also included is a t-shirt and a small lunch. 

 

 REGISTRATION & 

CHECK DUE BY: 

MAY 25, 2016 



PLEASE RETURN THE BOTTOM OF THIS FORM AND PAYMENT TO THE ADDRESS BELOW: 

East Central High School  

Attn: EC Volleyball 

1 Trojan Place 

St. Leon, IN 47012 

Camper’s Name: ________________________________ Incoming Grade in 2016-2017 school yr (circle):  6   7   8 

Parent/Guardian: ________________________________ Phone Number:  ___________________  

Email: ______________________________ Emergency Contact & Phone:  ______________________________ 

Please list any food allergies below: _____________________________________________________________ 

T-Shirt Size:     Youth:   S     M       L    Adult:    S     M       L       XL 
I wish to enroll my child in the East Central Volleyball Camp.  I understand that neither the school, directors, or staff members will assume responsibility for 

accidents (medical, dental, or other), incurred as the results of injury sustained during, or as a result of any course of instruction given to the applicant by the 

camp staff.   

I authorize the EC Volleyball staff to use my child’s photo on the school website and other promotional items pertaining to EC Volleyball (circle) :    YES NO 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:  ____________________________________  Date: ____________________ 

LATE REGISTRATIONS ARE ACCPETED BUT REGISTRATIONS TURNED IN AFTER MAY 25th ARE NOT GUARANTEED A T-SHIRT! 

PLEASE DIRECT ALL QUESTIONS TO COACH LAKER AT CASSIE.LAKER@GMAIL.COM 

 
MAKE CHECKS 

PAYABLE TO: 
ECHS ATHLETICS 

TR JAN V LLEYBALL 
PRESENTS… 

 

2016 SUMMER YOUTH CLINIC FOR 
Incoming 6th, 7th & 8th Graders 

(for the 2016-2017 school year) 
WHEN: Saturday, June 18, 2016 

WHERE: North Dearborn Elementary 
TIME: 9am-5pm 

COST: $50 per person (lunch & t-shirt included) 
DUE: MAY 25, 2016 

WHAT YOU GET FOR YOUR MONEY: 
We will be focusing on the fundamentals of volleyball & how we run the EC volleyball program. You will receive training from the 

ECHS coaching staff & current players & will learn different skills & techniques, including, but not limited to: serving, passing, 
setting, & hitting. The last couple of hours will be dedicated to game play. Also included are a t-shirt & small lunch. 

 

REGISTRATION & 

CHECK DUE BY: 

MAY 25, 2016 


